
 

Beautify 
Our Local 
School Event 
Assemblymember Kalra will be hosting his annual Assembly Distrcit 27 Beautify 

Our Local School event with Lowell Elementary School. On Saturday, June 1st, 2019, 

community members and students will come together to help bring life and color to Lowell’s 

blacktop and we will be joined by a local artist to paint a mural on campus! 

June 1st  I  10am to 1:00pm 

Lowell Elementary 

625 S 7th St, San Jose, CA 95112 

RSVP’s highly encouraged.  

Please contact Teresa Yolotl Gomez  

at 408-277-1220  

or Teresa.gomez@asm.ca.gov
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Kids at Robert Kennedy Elementary Get Surprise After 

Volunteer Beautification Event 
On Saturday, April 28th, Assemblymember Ash 

Kalra, alongside Latinos United For a New America 

(LUNA), Vietnamese Voluntary Foundation (VIVO), 

and the Franklin-McKinley School District brought 

together dozens of volunteers to help beautify a 

local school. Sprawling blacktops lay faded and 

artwork unrecognizable for years at Robert Kenne-

dy Elementary. Students who played on the black 

tops during lunch and recess would not even be 

able to tell that at one point it was covered with 

games and art. It was a wonderful surprise for these  

students when they returned to school on Monday to discover their once faded campus 

was now covered with bright shades of every color of the rainbow. Residents, families, 

and even Robert Kennedy Elementary students and 

teachers worked together in a successful effort to 

repaint and revive recess activities on the school 

blacktops in just a few hours.  What was even more amazing was the fact that 

most of the volunteers did not even have kids at the 

school or live in the neighborhood. These volunteers 

just wanted to make a difference for students in the 

community. With more than forty people in attend-

ance and a lot of contagious energy and laughter, 

the morning work of repainting the four-square and 

hopscotch courts, along with the entire map of the United States, went by quickly. Not 

only were the outlines of the courts repainted, but 

the squares themselves were filled with beautiful, 

vibrant colors which brought a renewed life to the 

school’s blacktop.  “Working with VIVO and LUNA shows how people 

can work together, across diverse communities, to 

make a change in the lives of our students,” stated 

Assemblymember Kalra. “The kids at Robert Kenne-

dy Elementary deserve a safe and fun environment 

when they are at school, and it feels good to be a 

part of the change that helped beautify their cam-

pus.”  
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